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City of Phoenix
PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

July 16, 2014

Steve Manning

Rigid Global Buildings
18933 Aldine Westfield
Houston, TX 77073

Shop Name & Location:

Rigid Global Buildings
18933 Aldine Westfield
Houston, TX 77073

RE: STRUCTURAL STEEL FABRICATOR RENEWAL APPLICATION
Dear Mr. Manning:

We have received your renewal application for listing with the City Of Phoenix Approved
Steel Fabricator Program.

Your application has been approved. Your firm will remain on the City of Phoenix list
of Approved Steel Fabricators until June 27, 2015, which is the expiration date of your
certification. This listing is renewable upon satisfactory completion of an application,
submission of an updated certification from an approved agency and the $150.00
renewal fee before June 27, 2015.

If you have any questions, please contact Delores Hamilton-Hicks at 602 534-5482.
Thank you for your interest in and support of the City's Approved Steel Fabricators
Program.

Sincerely,
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Tom Wandrie, P.E., C.B.O.
Deputy Director / Building Official
Planning & Development Department



